March is Music In Our Schools Month.  To honor that, the elementary chorus will be performing at the March school board meeting on Monday, March 18, 2024.  All chorus students are invited to attend.  Students will need to meet at the High School Band room at 6:45pm.  This will give us a few moments to warm-up and then rehearse it as a group.  The board meeting is at 7:00pm in the high school library and we will be the first thing to happen.  Students will be able to leave right after they perform so parents are encouraged to stay for the performance. 

If you have any questions please let me know! This is a nice way to feature what our kids do in the chorus program. 

Thanks!
Gretchen 
gcrouse@muasd.org 



By signing the below form, you are committing to the performance and that your child will be there.

Students Name: _____________________________________

Parents Signature: ___________________________________
